
REQUEST TO APPEAR AS A DELEGATION 

Hello, Please note the following response to Request to Appear As a 

Delegation has been submitted at Thursday December 5th 2019 12:29 PM 
with reference number 2019-12-05-003.  

 Request to appear as a delegation on:  

12/10/2019  

 Name of person making the presentation:  

Ann Howard, Regional Director BC Housing  

 Name of the group or organization that the person is 
representing:  

BC Housing  

 Daytime phone number:  

 

 Email address:  
 

 Presentation title:  
Temporary Winter Shelter  

 What is your request to Council?  

To provide information on the plans for the temporary winter shelter  

 Presentation points:  

Background 
Operator 

Process 
Timing 

Next steps  

 


